
 

 

4th July 2025 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Re. Parent Governor Election – Local Governing Body of Mulberry Academy Shoreditch 
 
We previously wrote to you on 6th May 2025 to invite nominations for a vacancy for a parent 
governor on the Local Governing Body of Mulberry Academy Shoreditch. 
 
As the number of nominations received was equal to the number of available positions, it was not 
necessary to hold a ballot. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the following individual has been duly appointed as a parent 
governor, with their four-year term of office commencing on 1st September 2025: 
 

• Ms Anna Ifanti 
 
We extend a warm welcome to Ms Ifanti and look forward to her valuable contribution to Mulberry 
Academy Shoreditch Local Governing Body and the wider Mulberry Schools Trust. 

 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Ms Melissa Gibson 
Principal  


